On Sunday, May 31st, 2009, Dr. George Tiller was shot and murdered
while attending church in Wichita, Kansas by an anti-abortion, “pro-
life” activist.

Join us, Chicago, in memorializing his work on the

second anniversary of his death.

Dr. Tiller provided late-term abortions to patients in the most
extreme of circumstances: inescapable poverty, life-threatening
medical complications, and cases of rape and incest.

We will rally at the site of “Chicago Women's Center,” a fake crisis
pregnancy clinic owned by Pro-Life Action League, an organization
that fosters a climate of intimidation and terror for abortion providers
and their patients.

Joinus:
5116 N. Cicero Ave
| S5pm - 6pm
accessible by blue line & several bus routes via the Jefferson Park CT.A hub

Abortion providers save lives.
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